

## SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopseprimary.co.uk

7th February 2025

Dear Year 6 Parents and Children,

We are excited to invite our Year 6 pupils to attend our **SATs Maths Club**, which will be running for six weeks after half term. The club is designed to support students in preparing for their upcoming SATs, with a focus on developing their mathematical skills in a fun and engaging way.

## Club Details:

- Days and Times:
  - Monday: After school, 3:10 pm 3:45 pm in Stingray Class
  - Wednesday: Before school, 8:25 am 8:50 am Meet at the Year 5/6 Stingray outside door.

Children are welcome to attend **either one** of the sessions each week, or **both** if they would like additional support. We are happy to accommodate any child who wants to participate in these sessions, whether they attend once a week or both sessions.

This club will run during the six weeks from Monday 24th March until Wednesday 2nd April, but we will keep you informed if the club continues after the Easter break and closer to the week of SATs.

We hope that many of our Year 6 students will take advantage of this extra opportunity to strengthen their Maths skills.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact the school.

We look forward to seeing many of our students at the SATs Maths Club!

Many Thanks

Mr M Elsen Headteacher









